Math Recovery Interview Consent
Dear Parent or Guardian,

Our school is participating in a study of the effectiveness of mathematics intervention for primary students.  If you consent, your child will take the Terra Nova test, once in the fall and once in the spring, and will participate in videotaped one-on-one interviews given by your child’s teacher.  Terra Nova testing results will be confidential and will be sent to the Kentucky Center for Mathematics to determine if the statewide intervention program is successful.  The videotaped interview will be used by your child’s teacher to analyze your child’s progress and learning needs and it may be shared with colleagues for professional growth in understanding student development.  If your child is selected to receive mathematics intervention instruction, we will send you another consent form.  
If you grant permission for your child to participate in this study of the effectiveness of the Kentucky mathematics intervention program, please sign this form below.    
 

I want my child to take the Terra Nova test for measuring the effectiveness of mathematics intervention in Kentucky and I want my child to participate in the Math Recovery one-on-one videotaped interviews.
X__________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name______________________________________Date________________
 

*Please contact your child’s teacher if you have questions or concerns.
